
Article Side
An Air Heater Provides Optimal Temperatures for Myriad Applications by Prince Sam

Article published on June 19th 2012 | Marketing

An air heater is used in industrial, commercial as well as domestic heating applications. Air that has
been heated to different temperatures is used for myriad industrial applications. Apart from warming
up our homes during winter, heating elements are widely used in industries ranging from food and
beverage to medical to transportation to biotechnology and even military. These very factors have
made these heating elements indispensible in our day-to-day life.

In order achieve optimal results different heating elements need to be designed by first
understanding the air mixture that needs to be heated. Once this primary objective is established, it
is then imperative to create a product that adheres to the highest industry standards.

This industry has strict guidelines in place in order to ensure the safest, most efficient heating
solution possible. A reputable manufacturer always follows these industry benchmarks to produce a
product that is safe as well as efficient. Since air heaters are used for so many different purposes, a
number of factors need to be taken into consideration before the final equipment can be designed
and manufactured. For instance, air flow, specific gravity, volatility, corrosive nature, and watt
density are just a few of the factors to be analyzed within the design process of an air heater.

The air heater marketplace also offers tubular heating elements that are manufactured using top-
quality materials and provide a steady and secure heat source to suit exacting specifications and
requirements. Such heaters are the ideal choice when one needs clean heat, functional versatility,
little maintenance, and ease of installation.

Typically,  tubular heaters  can be seen in a variety of installations that require higher air
temperatures to accomplish industrial processes such as drying, baking, and preheating. In heavy
duty industrial applications, high temperature duct heaters are used in annealing and
dehumidification as well. Depending on specific requirements, these heaters can be manufactured
to exacting specifications. Alternatively, if a tailor-made solution isn&rsquo;t needed, standard
products can also be ordered.

There are a number heating elements that are used across various industry verticals. The most
common varieties of heating elements include tubular, finned, fin strip and cast-in. Their fields of
applications range from radiators to ovens and grills of all sizes to infra-red heaters to hot-air
curtains to sterilization equipment.

Air heaters should be made using the best raw materials and quality components in order to ensure
minimum maintenance. Always remember to check the energy efficiency, guarantee and warranty of
the air heater before making the final purchase decision.
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Technology has always fascinated the technician inside me. And writing about the latest in
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technologies and mechanisms in usage has been my forte over the last few years. Follow my write
ups to know about the latest in technologies and mechanisms this season for one. This fall a Air
heater and Air heaters are very much in demand among the technical and mechanical industries
across the world. Keep yourself updated on these products exclusively from USA.
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